
  

 בס"ד 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are delighted that your son will be joining the Lev HaTorah family to continue his Torah learning and growth.  

We are cognizant of the financial difficulties that Yeshiva tuition can place on a family.  We are therefore determined to help 
families that demonstrate financial need meet their tuition obligations.  

Based on the experience we have accumulated the past several years, we attach several conditions to our scholarship 

recipients. Please read the conditions and sign below to indicate your acceptance.  

1) With the exception of the long Passover break, when you are allowed to fly your son home, scholarship recipients 
understand that they will not be allowed to fly out of Israel during the duration of the Yeshiva year.    

2) Students on the Lev LaChayal program will be allowed to fly home prior to their IDF induction, after coordinating the 
dates for this flight with Rav Kwalwasser. 

3) Similarly, the parent(s) understand and agree that they will not be visiting Israel during the Yeshiva year. The above 
stipulations apply even if frequent flyer miles are being used or a third party purchases the ticket(s). In the event of a 
first-degree family simcha or a medical emergency, of course the Yeshiva will approve travel home, provided that the 
recipient first receives a written waiver from the Yeshiva. The Yeshiva reserves the right to reduce or rescind the 
scholarship entirely, in the event that this condition is not followed.  

4) Scholarship applicants must submit the last year’s tax returns. (In the case of divorce, both parents should each submit 

his/her most recent tax return.)  

5) Scholarship applicants should submit a separate paper detailing any exceptional circumstances.  

6) Scholarship applicants should request a specific scholarship amount. The applicant may or may not receive the amount 

requested.  

7) After being notified of the scholarship amount, American students will be required to sign up with FACTS for the 

remainder of their tuition balance.  

8) In the event that a student receives a significant scholarship from any other source, the Yeshiva reserves the right to 

adjust the scholarship we have given.  

9) June 15, 2023 is the deadline for receiving scholarship requests.  

10) Upon receiving the scholarship, there will still remain a tuition balance.  Parents are asked to submit a detailed plan of 

how they intend to fulfill the remainder of their tuition obligation to the Yeshiva by July 15, 2023. Students who have 

not submitted this tuition plan will not be allowed to begin learning at the Yeshiva.  

 

Lev HaTorah is committed to offering our students a rich program of Torah learning, growth and inspiration.   Our ability to 
provide this level of financial assistance is based on the generosity of our alumni and donors. In an effort to ensure that 
future generations of Lev HaTorah talmidim also receive similar scholarships, we humbly request that you and your son 
undertake an ethical commitment, bli neder, to contribute to the Lev HaTorah Scholarship Fund, as soon as your respective 
financial situations allow.   
 

 
 

 
Date: ____________    Signature(s): __________________________  __________________________  
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Scholarship Application Form 

  

   
Student Information 
  

First Name     Last Name  Name of High School  

          

Home address    Phone  

             

    
 
Parent Information  

 

Father’s Name    Occupation   Annual Income  

          

Place of Work (Name & Address)   Contact Info  

    
    

Tel:     

Email:     

       
Mother’s Name    Occupation   Annual Income  

          

Place of Work (Name & Address)   Contact Info  

    
    

Tel:     

Email:     

  

  



  

 בס"ד 

 

Dependents  

Name    Age    Relationship   Name  Age    Relationship  

1.            4.         

2.            5.         

3.            6.         

    

Have you been awarded any other scholarships? (circle one) YES  NO 

   

Please list below: 

   Source of Scholarship  Amount  

1.      
    

2.          

3.          

  

References (at least two)  

Name    Contact Information    

        

        

  

Lev HaTorah is committed to helping out students who demonstrate financial need attend the Yeshiva by 

providing scholarships. Please attach a short letter explaining your particular circumstances.  I understand 

that full tuition for this program is $1,100 (US dollars) plus  

I hereby apply for a Lev HaTorah scholarship in the amount of ________.  

 

i. Full year – 80,000 NIS (New Israeli Shekels)  

ii. Until Pesach and Lev LaChayal - 75,000 NIS 

iii. One semester - 60,000 NIS  

I am enclosing our tax returns from 2022.  

 
___________    __________________      ____________________  

Date     Parent Signature(s) 


